
          
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Wow! Summer sure is rolling by so 

fast!  Everyone here at Happy Minds is busy having 
such a great time. We’ve had a festive Fourth of 
July Week, a magical Imagination & Enchantment 
Week, an awesomely super fun Bubble Week, and 
an insightful Community Heroes Week. 

Our Field Trips to ‘Pretend City and 

Tanaka Farm were great fun too! The kids had 
such an amazing time. They really enjoyed 
themselves! So did we.   

I’m sure your kids have shared with you 

all about the fun activities done here at Happy 
Minds and are excitedly looking forward to the 
rest of the summer activities. We are eagerly  
awaiting having all the farm animals at school, 
especially the ponies, as well as our upcoming 
field trips to Pump It Up and Coldstone! 

Thank you. 

 Ms. Fas-hana Afaz 
 

FALL ENROLLEMENT 
2018 - 2019 School Year 

 

 Re-Registration Forms for the 2018/2019 

new school year will be sent home. I have 

attached them for your convenience as well.  

 

Please take a moment to fill them out 

and turn them in along with the $ 100.00 non-

refundable Re-registration fee.  

 

The last day to turn them in is Friday the 17th of 

August.  

IMPORTANT DATES 
August 10th (Friday) -  5:45 pm – 9 pm 
Parents’ Night Out 
 
August 14th (Tue) -   
Field Trip to Pump It Up, Lake Forest 
 
August 27th (Mon)–  
Walking Field Trip to Cold Stone Creamery 
 
August 29th   (Wed) – 10:30 am – 12:00 
End of Summer Family Picnic 
 
Aug 30st & 31st   (Thu & Fri) - 
Center closed for Fall Readiness 
 
September 3rd  (Mon) -   
Center closed – Labor day 
 
September 4th  (Tue) –  
Happy Minds Kids Academy re-opens for the 2018/2019   
School Year 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Happy Minds Kids Academy 
24000 Alicia Parkway #35, 

Mission Viejo 
CA 92691 

 
Hours 

7:00 a.m. to 5:45 p.m. 

Phone: 
(949) 455-1212 

Fax: 
(949)455-1274 

E-mail: 
HappyMindsKids@gmail.com 

 

Website: 

 www.HappyMindsKids.com 

 
Check us out on Facebook 

and Yelp 
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Birthday Corner 

Oliver – August 1st  

Hailey – August 4th   

Daniel B – August 5th   

Evan C & Rayan – August 6th 

Zane – August 10th   

Nathan Y & Caius – August 12th  

Khepri – August 14th  

Leith – August 28th  

 
Ms. Sally – August 4th  

We at Happy Minds Kids 
Academy wish them a very Happy 
Birthday!!! 

 

Welcome! 
We warmly welcome William, Kinsey, 
Aria D, Nikan, baby Valen,   and baby 
Anthony to our Happy Minds family.  
 

 Field Trip – Pump It Up 
Tuesday August 14th at 9 am 

 
We will leave Happy Minds 

sharp at 9:00 and return by 12:45. 
Please see Permission Form for 
details. 
Please make sure your child has a  
signed Pump It Up waiver as well. 
Pizza lunch will be provided for this 
field trip.  
 

End of Summer Picnic 
Wednesday August 29th  

10:30pm -12:00noon 
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